
08/29/2007 19: 57 570-477-3179 SAMUEL PAYNE MS 

August 30,2007 

GREATER HAZLETON HEALTH ALLIANCE 
HAZLETON GENERAL HOSPITAL 

700 E. Broad Street 
Hmleton, PA 18201 

MS rd 
a- 3 

Monica Orendi, Health Physicist 
Nuclear Materials Safety Branch 1 
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region 1 
475 Allendale Road 
King of Prussia, PA 19406-1415 

NRC License No: 37-27899-01 oj'oc 
Re: Mail Control No: 140717 

9 C76 

Dear Monica, 

Per our phone conversation on 8/26/07, please find a copy of the inventory of material 
transferred from Hazleton, St. Joseph's Medical Center to the Hazleton General Hospital 
on April 19,2007 by our radiopharmaceutical supplier Mallinckrodt. The inventory also 
has a statement by the Mallinckrodr Pharmacy that they made the transfer. 

If you require any additional information, please feel free to contact us at (570)501-4123 
or Sam Payne at (570) 477-3925. 

Thank you again for your prompt attention to this amendment request. 

Sincerely, 

Samuel Payne, M.S. 
Radiation Safety Officer 
Hazleton General Hospital 
Greater Hazleton Health Alliance 
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